
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 28 July 2005 

7.  FAMILY HELP TRUST – APPLICATION FOR FUNDING 
 
 The Board considered an application for funding from the Family Help Trust. 
 
 The Board resolved that while it strongly supports the application for $10,000 from the Family Help 

Trust, the matter be referred to the Metropolitan Funding Adviser for consideration. 
 
 


